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 Public Utilities 
Commission of Ohio 

Memo 
33T33T33TTo:33T33T33T Docketing Division 

33T33T33TFrom:33T33T33T Thomas Persinger, Rail Project Specialist, Rail Division 

Cc: PUCO Legal Department 

33T33T33TDate:33T33T33T 8-15-2022 

33T33T33TRe:33T33T33T PUCO Case No. 19-267-RR-FED- In the Matter of a Request for the Installation of 
Lights and Gates at the Ashland Railway Grade Crossing, DOT# 264-970K, Piper 
Road in Richland County, Ohio. 

 
 
On November 28, 2018, the Ohio Rail Development Commission (ORDC) authorized 
construction for Ashland Railway to install active warning devices at the following location: 
 
  Street DOT# County Project 
 Piper Road 264-970K Richland Lights and Gates 
 
On March 6, 2019, the Commission issued a Finding and Order approving the project and 
ordering completion by December 6, 2019. 
 
The crossing project has been completed and is in-service as follows: 

  Street DOT# County Date of 
     Completion 
Piper Road 264-970K Richland   5-8-2019 
 
Accordingly, the above case may be closed. 
 

 

 

 



From: Scott Patsolic
To: Gronbach, Gregory
Cc: Henry, Jill; Mike Mosley; Jane Broderick
Subject: RE: Piper Rd 264 970K PID 107028
Date: Wednesday, May 08, 2019 7:58:31 AM
Attachments: image001.png

Hello Greg,
 
We got everything tested and cut in late yesterday. We were able to run a train through; and
everything is working as intended. Larry Yeager will be finishing up documentation & scanning in the
drawings today. The final as built drawings should be ready in a few days. I’ll keep you posted. We
have a marked up set on site for now.
 
Thanks,
 
S.M. Patsolic
Mgr. Training and Safety
 
Ashland Railway
803 North Main St.
Mansfield, Ohio 44902
419-522-0110
spatsolic@asrwy.com
 
 
 

From: Gregory.Gronbach@dot.ohio.gov <Gregory.Gronbach@dot.ohio.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, May 8, 2019 7:11 AM
To: Scott Patsolic <spatsolic@asrwy.com>
Subject: RE: Piper Rd 264 970K PID 107028
 
Good morning Scott,
 
How did things go yesterday……were they able to get the crossing cut in??
 
Thanks,

Greg Gronbach
  Project Manager Railroad Grade Crossing Safety

Mail Stop #3140
1980 W. Broad St, Columbus, Ohio 43223
614-275-1366 Office I 614-745-6760 Mobile
Gregory.Gronbach@dot.ohio.gov
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From: Scott Patsolic <spatsolic@asrwy.com> 
Sent: Monday, May 6, 2019 9:40 AM
To: Gronbach, Gregory <Gregory.Gronbach@dot.ohio.gov>
Subject: Piper Rd 264 970K PID 107028
 
Greg,
The Track crew worked through the weekend and have one more IJ to weld today and will be done.
The signal crew is planning on being here tomorrow to finish up, test and cut over. I’ll keep you
posted.
 
Thanks,
Scott
 
S.M. Patsolic
Mgr. Training and Safety
 
Ashland Railway
803 North Main St.
Mansfield, Ohio 44902
419-522-0110
spatsolic@asrwy.com
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This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities

Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on

8/15/2022 1:16:45 PM

in

Case No(s). 19-0267-RR-FED

Summary: Memo Closing Case In the Matter of a Request for the Installation of
Lights and Gates at the Ashland Railway Grade Crossing, DOT# 264-970K, Piper
Road in Richland County, Ohio. electronically filed by Mr. Thomas Persinger on
behalf of PUCO/Rail Division
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